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Sign Up for Teddy Bear Clinic
The Teddy Bear Clinic is an annual event first developed in 2015 and organized by students at the 
University of Iowa Carver College of Medicine. The goal of the Teddy Bear Clinic is to decrease the 
fear and anxiety children experience within the healthcare setting. Hosted at the Iowa River Landing, 
this event will feature several stations that simulate a healthcare environment targeting children in 
school years Kindergarten - 6th Grade. Children should bring a stuffed animal from home to serve as 
their patient while they get to function as the provider. They will take their stuffed animal patient 
through various stations in small groups, exposing them to play and real medical equipment along the 
way. This is a fun way for kids to interact with medical professionals and get exposure to the 
healthcare setting. This is a free event open to the community. All participants must be accompanied 
by an adult throughout the program.

Saturday, October 5, 2024 | 8:00  – 9:15 am; 9:30 – 10:45 am; 11:00 am – 12:15 pm

Scan the QR code or follow this link
https://uiowa.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_6Eamqe40kfyRUge
to sign up for the event. Please sign up for one of the three time slots available. If you have 
any questions, please email Tori Sloan at tori-sloan@uiowa.edu.

UIHC Iowa River Landing

uihc.or
g

Individuals with disabilities are encouraged to attend all University of Iowa-sponsored events. If you are a person 
with a disability who requires a reasonable accommodation in order to participate in this program, please 
contact Tori Sloan at tori-sloan@uiowa.edu.

This program is open to everyone. The University of Iowa prohibits discrimination in employment, educational programs, and 
activities on the basis of race, creed, color, religion, national origin, age, sex, pregnancy, disability, genetic information, status as a 
U.S. veteran, service in the U.S. military, sexual orientation, gender identity, associational preferences, or any other classification that 
deprives the person of consideration as an individual. The University also affirms its commitment to providing equal opportunities 
and equal access to University facilities. For additional information contact the Office of Equal Opportunity and Diversity at 
319-335-0705.

This is not a College Community School District publication. It is being 
distributed through the school district as a community service of the 
district to inform you of other community activities or services available.
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